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Board members present:  Gail Cromwell, John Kieley 

 

Call to order by Cromwell at 3:05 p.m. 

 

Paperwork:  Signed abatement forms for Marr/Hanson, M 07 L 039; Barrett, M 08 L 036; and Hagen, M 08 L 

045-2. 

Signed MS-1 extension request to the State of NH-DRA. 

Signed extension request for the LEOP grant to Sept. 30, 2015. 

Signed special event permit application for the Harvest Festival. 

Signed letters to former volunteer Webmasters requesting domain information for new website. 

Reviewed and signed vouchers. 

 

Wolfe abatement:  The Board reviewed the new recommendation from Avitar Associates made after an 

interior inspection was allowed.  Move by Kieley to approve the Wolfe abatement, M 07 L 004, second by 

Cromwell and voted in the unanimous affirmative. 

 

Town Forest Easement:  The Board reviewed the baseline easement document for the Town Forest.  Kieley 

suggested removing a sentence from paragraph IV.  Cromwell suggested that paragraph VI should be changed 

to iŶdiĐate that ͞huŶtiŶg, Đross-country skiing and horsebaĐk ridiŶg͟ would ďe perŵitted reĐreatioŶal 
activities.  Kieley will email the changes to the Monadnock Conservancy.  Kieley suggested that this document 

be signed after Selectman Willard returns, Cromwell agreed. 

 

Minutes:   Minutes held until the next meeting, Aug 26, 2014. 

 

Miscellaneous:  The Administrative Assistant asked the Board what they would like to do about the porch 

columns on the Municipal Building, which have rotted at the bottom and have been removed.  Kieley 

suggested having Greg Ellis look at these and make suggestions.  Cromwell agreed and Kieley will contact Ellis. 

 

Cromwell updated the Board on the Joint Police Board meeting.  The Town of Greenville has billed the Police 

Department $4,000.00 more than was budgeted for 2014, claiming that their property/liability insurance has 

increased.  Police Chief McTague has stated that there have been no claims associated with the Police 

reĐeŶtlǇ.  KieleǇ will ĐoŶtaĐt RoŶ O’Keefe at PLIT aŶd ask if O’Keefe ĐaŶ eǆplaiŶ the iŶĐrease.  Croŵwell also 
stated that Chief McTague has not been able to fill the part-time slot yet. 

 

The Board discussed the SCBA purchase for the Fire Department.  The board would like to have copies of the 

proposals for the SCBA.  The Board will put a list together of information they would like to discuss with the FD 

at the 8/26/14 meeting, the A.A. will forward upon receipt from the Board.  

 

Move by Kieley to adjourn, second by Willard, and so voted at 6:19 p.m. 
 
Minutes submitted by Debra Harling 
 

 ~ Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, August 26, 2014 at 5:30 pm ~ 


